
ASHLAND NH lSQTH COMMEMORATIVE BOOK 

To memorialize the 150th Anniversary of the Town of 
Ashland this summer, we are creating a 
commemorative book which will include a map and 
guide as to the schedule for July 20 through July 29, a 
summary of the events and participants, information 
as to the various souvenirs, tidbits of Ashland's history 
as well as areas for congratulatory messages and ads 
of all sizes. We would also like this to be collection of 

photos of the fabric of our Town, THE PEOPLE, past and present. We are working on 
current ones of the various town departments and boards. The book will be 5.5" )( 8.5", 
black & white, with cardstock covers. 

Any individual, family, group, class, organization or business may submit a message, ad 
or picture as follows: 

Full Page (center) $750 
Full Page $500 
1/2 Page $250 

1/4 Page (business card) $125 
1/8 Page $25 

1 Line Message (60 characters including spaces) $10 

It is preferred, if possible, that ads, graphics and pictures be forwarded, electronically, to 
ashlandnh150@yahoo.com. Please be sure your email confirms the names of all people 
in a photo and the year, if known. 

Payment by check payable to "Ashland 150th Fund" and submissions may be mailed to 
Ashland 150th Celebration, PO Bo)( IS, Ashland NH 03217. A self addressed, stamped 
envelope is enclosed for your convenience. Payments and submissions may also be 
made by check or cash at Elaine Hughes Realty Group, 116 Main Street or Fran's 
Ceramics & Gifts, 48 Main Street, Ashland. 

Don't miss out on this unique opportunity to be a part of this permanent collection of 
such an historical event! We hope there will be space for everyone's submission, but to 
avoid being disappointed, we suggest you respond today. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!  
Ashland 150th Celebration Committee  

mailto:ashlandnh150@yahoo.com

